
 
 
Amanda has shown dedication to the Veterinary Profession and 
to the ABVTA throughout her time as a Member of the PR 
Committee having completed two consecutive terms, her years 
as a Board of Director, and especially this past year serving as 
the 2019 ABVTA President. Amanda has also just ended her 
term as the ABVTA representative to ABVMA Council, and 
continues to serve on the ABVMA Registration Committee. 
 
In 2016 she took over the role of magazine editor for the 
ABVTA News section in the ABVMA magazine with very little 
experience regarding this role. Since then, she made the role 
hers and has provided our Association with a great bi-
monthlynewsletter to keep our members well informed.  
 
Recently, Amanda relocated to Vancouver Island to be closer to 
family.  Aside from maintaining all of her administrative duties 
within the ABVTA and ABVMA Leadership group, Amanda has 
also been employed full time as the Lead RVT at a busy 
emergency hospital in Nanaimo.  
 
Amanda is a dedicated and passionate RVT, and I think she is 
deserving of her efforts and is a great candidate for the ABVTA 
Appreciation Award. 


